
Pizza Day is coming…  
On Thursday, December 12th 

We have received valuable feedback from Second Street 

families and have switched to Domino’s Pizza for our next 

Pizza Day!  

PLEASE NOTE: We are moving away from collecting cash at the 

school. Please order by using School Cash Online, if you are able. Feel 

free to visit the Community Office if you need help with your account, 

otherwise Scan the QR Code to order online!   

You do not need to hand a form in if you pay online 

 

• If you are paying by cash, please fill out the order form on the back of this sheet, and send the exact 

dollar amount as we are unable to provide change. 

• If you are paying by cheque, please fill out the order form on the back of this sheet, and make cheques 

payable to: Second Street Community School – Please include student’s first and last name and division 

in note section 

• Please be aware that as the food is ordered in advance, we will be unable to accept any late orders or 

provide refunds. If you child is away, you can pick the pizza up at the school or it will be held for 2 days 

before disposal. 

• This is separate from the hot lunch program.  

• All profits from the pizza day sales will go toward  supporting our school projects and initiatives.   

• If you have questions, contact the community office at secondstreetcommunity@burnabyschools.ca 

 Orders are due Wednesday, December 4th 
See reverse for menu options 



Order Form 
For cash/cheque orders only 

Student’s Name:____________________    Teacher:_________________ 

Division:______________ 

 Price Each Quantity Total 

Cheese (2x medium Slices) $6.00   

Pepperoni (2x medium Slices) $6.00   

Hawaiian (2x medium Slices) $6.00   

Vegetarian (2x medium Slices) $6.00   

Cookies (Famous Amos) $1.50   

Juice Box $1.00   

Chocolate Milk $1.50   

  TOTAL: $ 

Hand in form to the Community Office by 

Wednesday, December 4th  


